














From: Planning Info
To: Kimberli Kienia
Subject: FW: Variance 253 Broad St.
Date: Monday, September 25, 2023 11:50:53 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Michael Lohmeier <mlohmeier@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, September 24, 2023 6:10 PM
To: Stefanie L. Casella <SLCasella@cityofportsmouth.com>
Subject: Variance 253 Broad St.

Dear Ms. Casella-

This note is to affirm our approval of the Application for Variance submitted by Lawrence Brewer and Josh Ydstie
at 253 Broad St. Our home, located at 259 Broad St. directly abuts their property and my wife, Ann, and I fully
endorse this enhancement of their property.

Please contact me with any questions you may have.

Sincerely, Michael Lohmeier and Ann Hoppenwasser
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